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Barnham Pupils Shine  

Welcome to our Newsletter for May and thank you for your 
continued support. It certainly makes a difference having some 
sun and dry weather to enjoy. The children are relishing the 
opportunity to play on the field and it is wonderful to see them 
creating new friendships as they mix more widely across this 
area. Please find below and update for the month and we look 
forward to seeing you at our summer fair and open house in a 
few weeks.  

Successful Learners  Confident Individuals  Responsible Citizens 

Our Mission: For all our children to be the best that they can be. 

Successful Learners 

On Wednesday 24th May from 8.40 to 9.20 we will be holding another Open House for you to pop in and 
enjoy the work that the children have been producing throughout the year. We really enjoy being able to 
provide this opportunity and hope that you enjoy the experience too. 

Plus, as we look towards transition for next year there will be a whole school transition day on 
Wednesday 5th July. This day is a chance for the children to experience time and activity in their class 
for 2023-2024. On the day, we’ll also send emails out explaining who the class teacher and support staff 
will be leading each class. 

 

Confident Individuals 

Remember, that during this month we have the following events taking place. 

Coronation School Fair - Thursday 18th May 3.20 pm to 5.30pm. As last year, the fair will have stalls 
led by each class, as well as stalls led by our Many Hands team. There will be a coronation theme for the 
fair and further information will be coming through as we near the event. 

Sports Day - Friday 9th June. Classes of Mr Parkin, Mrs Stanway/ Mrs London, Mrs Mitchell and Mrs 
Butters/ Mrs Osbourne will be from 9.10 to 10.20; classes of Mrs Brigden, Mrs Jaggar and Miss Stewart 
will be from 10.45 to 11.55; and classes of Mrs Clark, Mr Collins and Mrs McAuley will be from 1.10 to 
2.50. Children from Years 5 and 6, including younger siblings will be able to leave at the end of the 
Sports events. More information about this and how we will coordinate children being collected will be 
shared nearer the time. 

 

Responsible Citizens 

During June and July we will be welcoming Craig Barton, the school’s dedicated Family Support Worker, 
on several occasions over the Summer term. Craig will be available for meetings with parents/carers on 
Friday 9th June from 9am to 12, and Thursday 6th July from 9am to 12. Craig has worked with a 
number of families at the school to offer support and signposting to other services with regards different 
challenges that they may be experiencing. Challenges may include managing a child’s emotional 
wellbeing or behaviour, difficulties with routines such as sleeping or eating or other difficulties which are 
impacting on you as a family. Anyone can drop in at these times to chat with him or can pre-book an 
appointment by dropping into the office or emailing the office. 

 

Safeguarding 

Managing and supporting our children through the very difficult and complex online world is one that 
requires regular intervention and oversight. As parents and carers please do use our monthly online 
safety newsletters as a way to stay ahead of new trends and issues, as well as to increase confidence in 
our abilities as parents and carers to manage concerns as they arise. All newsletters can be found on our 
website under ’Information for Parents’ and please do come and speak with a member of the team if you 
are experiencing issues or require support.    

 


